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NSW Augmented Electoral Commission
Date: 5 July 2024
Dear Sir/Madam:

North Sydney has been a federal seat since federation was formed. We work
together and are like-minded people.

North Sydney is linked by our schools, hospitals, local shops and entertainment.
Having a North Sydney federal representative is incredibly important specially as we
expect so much growth in the electorate. We know the NSW State is expecting 5,900
new homes and North Sydney Council is projecting 19,500 new residents in the area
by 2036. You have not taken these into consideration when you made your decision.

Abolishing the electorate will lead to disadvantage and lack of community cohesion
as we will not have a united voice at a federal level.

| strongly oppose the draft proposal that the federal seat of North Sydney be
abolished.

Sincerely
Nicole Stanmore
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